
Evang/Hospitality Notes - April 2021 

Our committee and other volunteers have been reaching out to the community and

some of our church members to get them reconnected to the church after our long

time coping with the COVID pandemic. It has been a wonderful experience getting to

talk with them and hear how things are going with them as well if there are any needs

or concerns.

One of the needs that was brought to our attention is the need for transportation to

church for some of our senior members who are no longer able to drive. We would like

to put together a list of names and phone numbers of anyone willing to help out on a

Sunday morning for this service.

Also, we have a senior church member who is in need of having some brush cut at her

house and was looking for someone to help with this. This person would need access to

a truck to haul the brush away. They are willing to compensate someone for their time

and energy to do this.

If you can help out in either of these areas, please email Eva Palmer at

evajpalmer@gmail.com or call her at 814-758-0158. If you can't reach her by phone,

contact the church office.
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